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Pincourt recently marked a decisive turning point in its cultural journey with the Art Pathway initiative. This 

year, the pedestrian crossings located between Edgewater Street and Bayview Street has been embellished 

under the theme of ART ZOO. Pedestrians and cyclists can now travel through it, while admiring several 

animal-themed artworks. 

 

Pincourt’s Mayor, Claude Comeau, proudly states: "This Art Pathway represents a significant investment in 

our community's culture and unity. This project beautifies our urban spaces and helps showcase our local 

artists. The result for this pedestrian crossing is magnificent!" 

 

A Citizen-Led Initiative 

As part of Pincourt's Cultural Policy, citizens committed to creating a vibrant and dynamic project. The Design 

Committee worked tirelessly to integrate the suggestions and artworks from the population, thereby ensuring 

an authentic and inclusive representation of the community.  

 

The Transformative Impact of Artworks 

The artworks displayed in the town's passages have a profound impact on citizens. By transforming spaces 

often associated with tags and graffiti into art galleries, the Art Pathway redefines Pincourt's urban landscape 

and strengthens the sense of belonging among residents. 

 

The Town wishes to thank all collaborators who made this project possible: Mélanie Bergevin, 

Town’s Head of Division – Recreation Department for the Town; the Public Works employees; the Design 

Committee, and Mrs. Marie-Claude Nichols, Member of the National Assembly for Vaudreuil. 

 

"I am extremely grateful to everyone who contributed to the realization of the Art Pathway. Local artists 

poured their hearts into it, giving back in turn. This artistic achievement is unique because it was entirely 

volunteer driven. Thanks to this collective commitment, Pincourt artists have been discovered," mentions 

Denise Bergeron, President of the Pincourt Design Committee and Municipal Councillor. 

 

This project illustrates how engaged citizens, supported by a dedicated municipal council, can transform 

their town. Residents and visitors are invited to admire the Art Pathway and celebrate this achievement. A 

reminder that the locations of the enhanced pedestrian crossings are: 

- Between Bellevue Street and Cardinal-Léger Boulevard. 

- Between Edgewater Street and Bayview Street. 

 

A beautiful stroll awaits, from Bellevue Park. Go for it! 
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